
THE CHILDREN’S LIVING GOSPEL AT CHRISTMAS 
 
 

                             
   
CHILDREN (KINDERGARTEN - 5th GRADE)  & PARENTS NEEDED! 

  
This year, the Children’s Living Gospel at Christmas will take place at the 3:00 p.m. 
Mass on Christmas Eve Sunday, December 24, 2023.  
 
We need children (kindergarten through 5th grade), as well as parent helpers, to bring 
the Gospel story to life. Costumes are provided! 

† Mary and Joseph 
† Townspeople 

† Shepherds 
† Angels 

† Caesar and the 
Solders  

 
To participate, you need only aBend the rehearsal on Saturday, December 23rd, at 
1:00pm in the Church.  For planning purposes, we would ask you to send an email with 
the name(s) of your family members participating and the age of each child to 
Breda Barry at bbarry@stannebarrington.org.  If you have any questions, please email 
Breda or call her at 847.620.3065.  Thank you! 


